
From: Harish Patel 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: December 06, 2001

Subject:   
FCC File #:  0254-EX-RR-2001- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

December 6, 2001

John W. Kennedy
Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

RE: �Amendment to Application Seeking to Renew Experimental Station WB2XFR of Internet 
Satellite Systems, Inc. (“ISS”) 

Pursuant to our conversation on December 6, 2001, Internet Satellite Systems, Inc. (“ISS”) is 
hereby responding to Reference Number 1529.  ISS certifies that the Federal Communications 
Commission (“FCC”) previously authorized 100 units per site to experimental station WB2XFR. 
 Therefore, based on this authorization, this is the current quantity of units operating at each 
location.  


